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Notice of Half Year Results

WPP AUNZ Limited [ASX:WPP] advises that it will announce its half
year results for the period ending 30 June 2017 pre-market open
on Friday 25 August 2017.

The results will be presented by Michael Connaghan, Chief
Executive Officer and Chris Rollinson, Chief Financial Officer at a
briefing to be held at The Bond, Level 4, 30 Hickson Road,
Sydney Australia on Friday 25 August 2017 at 09.00 AEST.

1 Kent Street
The briefing will be accessible online via a live webcast at Millers Point NSW 2000
g T.+612 9290 7500

http://webcast.openbriefing.com/3798/ ABN. 84 001657 370
wppaunz.com
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